Beginning in late 2008 a group of concerned Superneighborhood 22 residents initiated a
“Stop the Train Horns” action to create a railroad quiet zone in the Washington Ave
corridor for the Union Pacific’s Terminal Subdivision.

The SN22 Council supported this concept and worked with the group to achieve
implementation through interaction with the City of Houston and UPRR.

The Washington Quiet Zone was activated in late 2011.

http://washingtonquietzone.com/
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